
 

 

September 15, 2025 
 
To: Regional Vice Presidents 
 Branches and Facilities 
 

RVP St. Laurent Position Announcement 
 

The position for the RVP St. Laurent became vacant on July 1, 2025.  Until a regional election 
could be held to fill the role permanently, on July 15, 2025, it was announced that Benoit 
Vachon was appointed as Acting RVP St. Laurent.  

With the nomination period now closed, we are pleased to announce that Benoit Vachon has 
been acclaimed to the role of RVP St. Laurent. 

We look forward to continuing our work with Ben for the balance of this three-year term and 
extend our appreciation for his dedication and valuable contributions during his tenure as 
RVP St. Laurent. 

Please join us in congratulating him on his continued service and commitment to the 
membership. 

 
On behalf of the Executive Board, 
 
Nick von Schoenberg     Scott Loder 
President      Executive Vice President 


